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Bridge foundation construction in Surrey – weekend pile driving 
for Highway 17 off-ramp foundation  
March 22, 2023 

Pile driving for the new Highway 17 off-ramp foundations and bridge approach structures is ongoing. Due to the proximity 
of one of the off-ramp foundations (shown within the green line below) to active railway tracks, intermittent pile driving will 
take place during some upcoming weekends when there are no active trains. 

Pile driving at this location will take place during the following times: 

 Saturday, March 25, April 1, April 8 (if required), and April 14 (if required) between 7 a.m. and 10 p.m. 

 Sunday, March 26, April 2, and April 9 (if required) between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m.   

 Friday, April 7 between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m. (if required) 

Welding and other ancillary work will occur 24 hours a day while this work is underway. Once the pile driving activities are 
complete, crews will begin formwork and concrete pours.  
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Saturdays – March 25, April 1, April 8 (if 
required), and April 14 (if required) 
 
Sundays – March 26, April 2, and April 9     
(if required) 
 
Friday – April 7 (if required) 

 

 

Hours of Work 
Saturdays: Intermittent pile driving will occur 
between 7 a.m. – 10 p.m.                               
 
Friday, April 7 and Sundays: Intermittent pile 
driving will occur between 10 a.m. – 4 p.m.                               
 
Welding and other ancillary work will occur 24 
hours a day while work on this foundation is 
undereway. 
 

 

Traffic  
Bridge Road between Old Yale Road and 
Musqueam Drive will be closed. Local 
business access only. While the closure is in 
effect, drivers will need to use 130 Street in 
order to access Industrial Road.  

Road signage will be in place and traffic 
control personal will be on site if required. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby business owners and residents will likely 
hear some noise associated with pile driving 
activities. We appreciate your patience while this 
work is underway. 

Click here for more information about current Bridge Road closures. 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more 
information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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